
Dear colleagues,

We are honored and glad to share the first issue of 2018 with you. 

While we used to publish 9 scientific articles in each issue previously, we will present 17 scientific articles, including 10 original 

research articles, 5 case reports, and 2 reviews, beginning from this issue in order to publish more valuable studies that you have 

written devotedly and to reach our academicians more rapidly.

In this issue, we present you interesting and valuable articles. Of these studies, the articles titled “Role of Helicobacter Pylori in 

Rosacea” by Emiroğlu et al., “The Comparison between the Risk Factors for Candidemia and Bacteremia in a Tertiary Intensive 

Care Unit” by Durdu et al., and “Our Results of Augmentation Mentoplasty with Silicone Implant” by Çelik et al. are at the 

forefront.  

We would like to express our happiness for your great interest to our journal.  On behalf of myself and the editorial board of 

Bezmialem Science, I thank you, our esteemed academicians.

Best regards,

Adem Akçakaya, MD, Prof.
Editor in Chief
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